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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2190:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which modifies definition of "social
game" for purposes of regulation of gambling.  As we understand it, this bill essentially bans
gambling, in the form of a "social game" (with no house player or house bank or house odds
or house income) as part of a private business, while allowing such to be done by charitable,
fraternal or religious organizations.

Gambling for money, operated for profit, is a social evil and should be banned.
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